 January 14th 2018 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report Read by Laurie	
Treasurers Report Read by Dick
Cash  
Savings 
Checking
[bookmark: _GoBack]Secondary Savings
Spending for Month
Checks written out were $700.00 for Christmas gift certificates for land owners and 31.63 for Plexi signs. Plow approved report and Rex second.
  Old Business
     Kris dropped of shirts for Megan Bresina for her help with the can feed. She was very appreciative to be getting them. 
    Bresina’s and T&C both agreed to be drop sites for our trails. So sounds like we can move forward with this. 
   There are still a few AWSC cards that need to be picked up from members. 
   When needing signs made please measure and/or take pictures for Kurt so the size is accurate. 
New Business 
Trail signing and brushing should be 100% complete.
Please get any trail hours to Dennis, please be specific on when you did it.
 Obviously the January club ride did not take place. Keep hoping for the February 11th date. We will take off from Q&B at 6:00 sharp. If the trails are not open, this will be a regular club meeting. 
 

Notes from last month’s CVSO meeting:
  Deputy Sherriff Clayton Peterson is the new recreation officer for Chippewa County. If you need to contact him his non-emergency # is 715-726-7711 ext 2282
   Sledding party is scheduled for February 24th.  Ms. Snowflake will be in attendance. I do not have the exact address of the location, it is at Russ Krumenauers parents home. Hopefully we can have more info by the next meeting. 
  When packing trails, CVSO would like a trail rep from the clubs present. 
 Discussion on terms for CVSO officers, nothing was decided.
  Little trivia: Chippewa County has 356 miles of trails.
  Huron Club and Crosscut club brought a check to CVSO meeting to put towards groomer fund. As a club do we want to contribute also?  We will discuss further at the next meeting.
  260 people attended the snowmobile season kick off party held at Leinenkugal’s. Justin Goulet attended and said it was a very nice event.  
  Next CVSO meeting will be at the Lake Hallie Golf Club February 13th at 7:00 PM. Russ and Laurie agreed to attend.
   Other:
Next months meeting will be February 11th at Q&B at 7:30
We had 16 members present at the January meeting
Dennis made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Plow.
.

